
Infant Pupil Reading Book Exchange  

Dear Parents, 

  

Due to your child’s age they will naturally complete a greater number of reading books than our older 

pupils. I am also aware of the increased screen time that they are presently encountering due to 

remote learning. With this in mind, we will be offering you the opportunity to exchange your child/ren’s 

School reading books. Should you wish to exchange their current books for a new selection, please 

note the times below for you to complete this swap. 

  

Current books should be bundled and placed in a plastic bag/folder. Please write their name and form 

on the bag/folder. These can be dropped off in the designated area in the Kirkham Grammar Junior, 

Infant and Pre-School School Office entrance. A new selection of books will be ready for collection, 

placed in a bag/folder with their name on. These will also be available to collect from the School 

Office entrance. 

  

Due to the forecasted inclement weather, we have had to select this area of school rather than 

leaving them in the outdoors. The area will remain well ventilated, but we ask that you please sanitise 

your hands prior to and after exiting this area. We also politely request that you wear a mask and 

remain socially distanced from any other family attending at your allocated time, with only one adult 

accessing the area. 

  

A further book exchange will take place on Thursday 11 February at the same times as below. The 

eldest child in I3 will also have any packs of books for younger siblings in I2 and I1. Should you not 

require any reading material at this time, or you are unable to travel for this purpose, please note that 

their pack will be carried over until the second exchange date. 

  

Should you wish to speak to us in regard to the above, please contact the School Office on 01772 

673222. 

  

Infant Book Exchange 

Friday 29 January 2021 and Thursday 11 February 2021 

  

I3 (plus siblings in I2 and I1) 

9.30 am - 10.30 am 

  

I2 (plus siblings in I1) 

11.00 am - 12.00 pm 

  

I1 

12.30 pm - 1.30 pm 

  

If your child is in school for Key Worker care on either of these dates, and you wish to exchange 

books, please send the current books in with your child to school. Please ensure these are in a plastic 

bag/folder labelled with your child's name and form. Their new collection will be sent home with them 

at the end of the day. 

  

Many thanks for your continued support. 

  

Mrs O'Donoghue 

Headmistress 

 


